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If you plan to provide transportation services, an Ohio BMV official driver’s 
abstract is a required document for your Independent Provider Application. 
 
DODD will NOT accept a driver’s abstract greater than 14 days old.  
 
To get your driver's abstract in person: 

• Go to your local Ohio BMV and order an official driver’s abstract. 

• Pay the fee and obtain report 

• Scan a copy of the report to turn it in to an electronic file. You will upload 
the file to your DODD application later. 

 
To get your driver’s abstract virtually: 

• Go to the Ohio BMV website: https://www.bmv.ohio.gov/  

• Select ‘BMV ONLINE SERVICES’ 

• Under ‘EXPLORE OUR CATEGORIES’, select ‘MORE SERVICES’ 

• Select ‘BMV RECORD REQUEST’ 

• Complete sections 1-6, review information, and then select ‘ADD TO CART’ 
o Note about section 2: Request it be sent via email for faster arrival 
o Note about section 3: Select ‘DRIVING RECORD ABSTRACT’ 
o Note about section 5: Select ‘AS AN INDIVIDUAL REQUESTING OWN 

RECORD’ 

• Select ‘CHECK OUT’ and pay for abstract.  

• Follow directions sent to you via email.   
o If you choose to receive the abstract via email, you will receive an 

email with instructions to verify your email before they send you the 
report. Be sure to complete this step or you will not receive your 
report 

 
• Save an electronic copy of the driver’s abstract so you can upload to your 

DODD application later. 

https://www.bmv.ohio.gov/

